
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information and Updates 
Cancellations and Closures 

 
 
By determination of the Chairman of the Baldwin Department of Archives and History, 
CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC until further notice (Baldwin County Commission Resolution 
# 2020-080). 
 
Please call the following telephone numbers if you need any essential services or have 
questions regarding government services: 
 

(251) 928-3002 
(251) 943-5061 
(251) 937-9561 

 
Persons seeking entry may be screened for COVID-19 and persons exhibiting 

symptoms may be refused entry. 

Baldwin County Bicentennial Park 
 
Field Trips and Group Tours - CANCELLED  
 
Effective Monday, March 16, 2020, all field trips and group tours are cancelled until 
further notice.  We are in the process of notifying all teachers, schools, and tour groups.  
If you have specific questions or concerns regarding a field trip or group tour, please 
contact Felisha Anderson at archivalrecords@baldwincountyal.gov. or (251) 580-2572. 
 
Bicentennial Park Events/Reservations – Cancelled 
 
Effective Monday, March 16, 2020, all large events scheduled at Bicentennial Park are 
cancelled until further notice.  We are in the process of notifying all organizations of 
these cancellations.  If you have specific questions or concerns regarding Bicentennial 
Park Events/Reservations, please contact Felisha Anderson at 
archivalrecords@baldwincountyal.gov. or (251) 580-2572. 
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